From: Marcus

To: Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov; john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;
jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Fwd: Oceano Dunes

Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 8:33:48 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Marcus <madhuntermarc@gmail.com>
Date: March 20, 2018 at 8:27:39 PM PDT
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov

Subject: Oceano Dunes

I’m writing you to please urge you and your constituents to please fight to keep
the Oceano Dunes open. Thousands of families like mine have enjoyed the use of
the dunes for decades. Taking away the use of the dunes for the purpose of “air
quality” would be criminal to say the least. The weather/wind is the cause of the
dust. The findings in question have proven the silica being blamed for the health
issues has not been found in the sand from Oceano. Please don’t let the dunes be
taken away. Thank you for your consideration,

Marcus White
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